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Testimony in opposition to: Senate Bill 803: Establishes standard for carbon intensity and other 
characteristics of diesel fuel used in on-road motor vehicles. 

Submitted to:  Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 
Dear Chair Sollman Vice-Chair Findley and Members of the Committee, 
 
I oppose SB 803 because of the negative effects it will have on the transportation of goods and 
produce throughout Oregon as detailed by the trucking, manufacturing, retail, and agricultural 
industries so effectively spelled out in today’s testimony submitted by industry experts. 
 
I respectfully ask you to vote NO on SB 803. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Joe Spendolini 
Chairman, Klamath County Chamber of Commerce 
Government Affairs Commnittee 
 
 
 


